
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
September 10, 2012 
 
Mr. Greg Asher 
City of Bryant Wastewater Treatment Facility 
210 Southwest Third Street 
Bryant AR 72022 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034002, AFIN 63-00065 
 Former Polishing Pond Closure Project 
 
Dear Mr. Asher: 
 
ADEQ has received and reviewed your final report dated August 30, 2012 regarding the former 
Polishing Pond at the 1019 Southwest 2nd Street wastewater treatment facility.  At this time the 
Department has no further comment, however if we need to discuss the report with you at a 
later date we will contact you. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter, should you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631, or you may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


